Subject: 10a BELMONT Street NW1
Dear Sarah

Further to hallmarks application for planning we would like to object for the same reasons as our neighbour
Jonathan Root. Their development will overlook our property. We are based at 17/19 Ferdinand Street.

Regards

Paulina Aspris
Director
S. Aspris & Son Ltd.




